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A Reason to Celebrate 

A New Year has arrived. Time to celebrate! 

At the Norfolk General Hospital Foundation being able to purchase much needed equipment to provide 

timely and quality patient care for 2018 and beyond is our reason to celebrate. Jennifer White, NGH 

Foundation Director is also proud to celebrate the community which came through in a large way for 

local health care.  

“Donors gave generously to the Foundation’s Christmas Appeal, meeting and surpassing our goal to 

purchase over $65,000 worth of new vital medical equipment.”  

NGH will now be able to acquire these important tools including 2 Electrocardiogram (ECG) machines, a 

portable Bronchoscope, a Glidescope, 4 crash carts and a syringe infusion pump. These tools are used to 

diagnose and treat patients at NGH every day.  

White went on to say “With all the gift giving people must do, the Foundation is very grateful to be 

included as part of their gift list. Thank you.” 

The appeal was mailed out to Norfolk donors in November with a reminder mailing at mid-December. If 

you didn’t receive an invitation to support your hospital and wish to make a donation, please contact 

the Foundation right away.  

There is always a need. You can always help. 

Happy New Year! 

 
For more information please contact: 
 
Gerry Hamill 
Communication Specialist 
Norfolk General Hospital/Foundation 
519-426-0130 ext. 2454 
ghamill@ngh.on.ca 
 

“Our Mission is to Constantly Invest in Norfolk General Hospital  

by Meeting Tomorrow's Capital Needs today.” 
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